
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of North Charleston 2024 Annual Agency Plan 
and 2025-2029, 5 Year Annual Plan will be available for 45-day public review.  
The review period is from April 15, 2024, through May 30, 2024, at the following 
location: 
 

Housing Authority of the City of North Charleston 
6327 Rivers Avenue 

North Charleston, South Carolina 29406 
or visit 

www.northcharlestonhousingauthority.org 
 
Hours to view the amended plan are Monday through Thursday from 9:00 am 
until 4:00 pm.   
 
A public hearing will be held on Monday, June 3, 2024, at 9:00 am at the above 
address.  Written comments will also be accepted through Thursday, May 30, 
2024.  Comments may be submitted via e-mail to 
qabney@nchashousingauthority.com.  

 
Jeremy Erling 

Executive Director 
The Housing Authority of the City of North Charleston, SC 
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